
 
 
 
 

The Department of Civil Service is pleased to offer the New York State 
Public Employee and Retiree Long Term Care Insurance Plan 
(NYPERLSM) to New York State employees, retired employees and their 
eligible family members. This benefit program is enabled by 
Chapter 585 of the laws of 1998 authorizing a long term care insurance 
plan for New York State Employees and Retirees. Local governments 
may also elect to participate in NYPERL. 

 
 
 
To learn more about NYPERL and how to 
enroll visit the NYPERL website— 
 
 

You can enroll on line, learn more about long-term care 
insurance, design your plan of coverage and calculate 
plan rates. 

 


